
 

                                                                                                                              14th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are thrilled to announce that an exciting Spelling Bee competition which is just around the corner. 
We invite your child to participate in this exciting event on the 22nd of November starting from 
9.30am. The Spelling Bee is a wonderful opportunity for your child to showcase their language skills, 
enhance their vocabulary, and build self-confidence in a fun and educational setting. 
 
Spelling Competition Guidelines: 
 

• The maximum competition duration for each year group is 1 to 1.5 hours via Zoom. 

• One at a time, each team member will be given a word to spell by the judges.  

• Each pupil in the team will spell a word (4 words in total). 

• The competition will take place in school in Mountain’s Peak (The Mezzanine) and will be conducted by 

Miss Michael.  

• Children will have appropriate breaks and lunch at normal time with the rest of their classmates.  

 
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact Miss Michael or 
speak with the class teacher. We look forward to seeing your child shine in the Spelling Bee and 
appreciate your support in making this event a success.  
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in nurturing your child's academic development. 
 
If your child is interested in participating in the Spelling Bee, please log into their Arbor account and 
consent on the Clubs section by Monday 20th November.  
 
Sincerely, 
Miss Michael  
English Lead 
 

 


